
Nehru Memorial Museum 0 Library
Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110011 
Grams : NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax : +91-11-23015026

Dr. N. Balakrishnan
Deputy Director

No.F. l/MISC/DD/2006 
December 22, 2006

-- - Dear Shri Dang,

I write to you with reference to your kind letter dated 2nd December, 2006. I 

welcome your proposal to bring the rest of the papers whenever you visit Delhi next. I 

am happy to know that both of you are keeping good health. We would be too happy 

to take you around the Nehru Museum as well as our Library and the Archives. 

Kindly make it convenient for you to visit the Teen Murti House during your next 

visit. It was nice to meet Shri Nakul whom I found a sweet young person. On behalf 

of me and also on behalf of our institution I wish both of you a happy Christmas and 

a Happy New Year.
/

With kind regards. JI N ,

Yours sincerely.

Shri Satyapal Dang 
Ekta Bhawan 
Chheharta-143105 
Distt. Amritsar 
(Punjab)



/
I

Nehru Memorial Museum & Library Fax : +91-11-23015026

Dr. N. Balakrishnan 
Deputy Director

No.F.l/MISC/DD/2006
November 20, 2006

Dear Shri Dangji,

Shri Nakul Sawhney met me on 17th November, 2006 and handed over the 

papers which you were kind enough to send through him. As requested by you we 

have given him permission to examine the material available with us and also we 

have given him honorary membership of the Library.

I hope you and your wife are keeping good health.

With kind regards to both of you.

Yours sincerely,

(N. Balakrisnnady ~.

Shri Satyapal Dang
Exta Bhawan
G.T. Road 
Chheharta 
Amritsar-143105
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Deputy Director
Dr. N. Balakrishnan

Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110011 
Grams ; NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax :+91-11-23015026 •

No.l/18/405/2006-MSS
August 28, 2006

Dear Shri Dang Saheb,

I write to you with reference to your kind letter dated 18th August, 2006. Shri 

Nakul Sawhney spoke to me a few times and I am sure that he will come and deliver the 

papers. Somehow he was very busy and he told me that he would meet me when he 

comes back from Punjab. I agree with you that the culprits in our country are rarely get 

punished however heinous the crime may be.

I am happy to know that you will be sending the papers relating to inner-party 

democracy and other papers to us in due course.

I request you to kindly convey my regards to Mrs. Vimla Dangji.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely, 

(N. Balakrishnan')

Shri Satyapal Dang 
Ekta Bhawan
Chheharta-143105 
Ditt. Amritsar \ 
Punjab



Nehru Memorial Museum & Library
^4<i'i, nf Rorft — no on

Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110 011 
Grams : NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax:+91-11-23015026

Smt. Usha Prasad
Assistant Research Officer

NO.F.53-2071/06-OHD
August 14, 2006

Respected Shri Satyapalji

After returning from Amritsar, I could not write to you on account of some 

urgent work hence the delay I hope you must have received a letter from Deputy 

Director, Dr. N. Balakrishnan.

It was a great pleasure being with you for three days while recording your 

reminiscences for our oral history project. We will always cherish the memories 

of the respect and honour bestowed on us.

All the private papers - copies of the articles, correspondence etc. -, which 

you have so kindly donated to our institution, are now transferred to the MSS 

Division where they will be preserved under your name. After getting them 

fumigated a list will be prepared and sent to you in due course.

We are getting your interview also transcribed, after transcription, as I 

explained to you, we will edit/correct and then it will be sent to you for your 

approval. After getting it approved from you a fair copy will be prepared and the 

copy of the same will be sent to you for your record.

With king regards from all of us,

Yours sincerely,

//S I
(Usha Prasad)

Shri Satyapal Dang 
Ex-MLA-Pb 
Ekta Bhawan 
Chheharta
Amritsar - 143105



Nehru Memorial Museum & Library
nf Rovil - no on

Teen Murti House, New Delhi - 110 011 
Grams : NEHRUMUSUM Phone : 23015026 
Fax :+91-11-23015026

Smt. Usha Prasad
Assistant Research Officer

No.F.53-2073/06-OHD
August 17, 2006

Respected Smt. Vimlaji,

After returning from Amritsar, I could not write to you on account of some 

urgent work, hence the delay. I hope you must have received a letter from Deputy 

Director, Dr. N. Balakrishnan.

It was a great pleasure being with you for three days while recording your 

reminiscences for our oral history project. We will always cherish the memories 

of the respect and honour bestowed on us.

All the private papers - copies of the articles, etc. -, which you have so 

kindly donated to our institution, are now transferred to the MSS Division where 

they will be preserved under your name. After getting them fumigated a list will 

be prepared and sent to you in due course.

We are getting your interview also transcribed, after transcription, as I 

explained to you, we will edit/correct and then it will be sent to you for your 

approval. After getting it approved from you a fair copy will be prepared and the 

copy of the same will be sent to you for your record.

With king regards from me and Dr.(Smt) Gita Chibber,

Yours sincerely,

(Usha Prasad)

Smt. Vimla Dang
Ex-MLA-Pb
Ekta Bhawan
Chheharta
Amritsar - 143105
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